AP MUSIC

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

Dear supporters and students of AP Music,

As we head into a warm and sunny November, it's finally time for family
gatherings and events. We turn our sights to both Thanksgiving and Native
American Heritage Month, and we are excited to highlight family, global
diversity, musical collaboration, and artistic inclusion. The Magic City begins
to stir with preparations for Miami Art Week, and we would like to extend the
concept to a thriving Miami Art Season, as we are already preparing
collaborations with friends and organizations from all walks of the arts, and
attracting visitors who are drawn to the vibrant cultural crossroads that only
the Miami Art Season can offer.

AP Music Students
Shine at UM Frost

Our students had the opportunity
to receive feedback on their Fall
repertoire from Professor Rafael
Padron, Director of Classical Guitar
at the University of Miami's_Frost
School of Music. We are so proud
of their hard work, and grateful to
this professor and institution for
allowing us to share the results of
our unique approach to musical
instruction. Independent arts
education is critical to elevating
the artistic level of students in our

area.

Online Booking and

Classes Now Available

We are extending our course
offerings to online and hybrid
course designs. This will also allow
us to convert any in-person class
to an online meeting instantly.
Request your online class today.




December recital at
Cernuda Arte

Please mark your calendars for
Sunday, December 11th, when we
will hold our semestral recitals at

Cernuda Arte in Coral Gables.
There will also be a gathering for

our adult students on the same
day. We would like to thank this
Gables-based cultural center for

hosting our students.

Gift Card
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New release: Guitar
ensemble rehearsal class

For those students who have been
selected for ensemble
participation, please note that
group classes will begin once per
week starting this month. Please
stay tuned for schedule and venue

information.

Give the Gift of Music
this Holiday Season.

Making time for music is an
important form of self-care, no
matter what your background or
level of proficiency. According to

this blog report from Johns

Hopkins Medicine, "there are few
things that stimulate the brain the
way music does”. Our gift cards are
a great way to share the music
with others.
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Thanks for being a part of our musical community in Miami. Don't forget to
stay in touch with us at albertopuerto.com and as always, let us know if you
would like to mention your musical events or news in this email.




